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Moyston Primary School aims to develop in our students a purpose of belonging and an understanding of the               

importance of taking responsibility for their own learning. This is to take place in a caring learning environment that 

engages students to work towards achieving their personal best in an atmosphere of mutual respect and                         

cooperation, and assisting them to become valued members of the community.  
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CLUSTER DAY TOMORROW (11/09)  
OUT OF UNIFORM 

NO NUTS OR NUT PRODUCTS 
PLEASE 

NEXT THURS 17th SEPTEMBER WILL 
BE A STUDENT FREE DAY 

Evie, Aiden, Tommy, Zac and Jonah along with the other senior students were 
busy this week completing a Maths investigation called Lengthy Leaps.                  

Students were working together on this hands on activity outside of the 
classroom to enhance their measurement skills.  



Upcoming Upcoming 

events…events…  
 

 

 

Friday 11th Sept 

Cluster Day Maroona 

 

Tuesday 15th Sept 

Author visit with                
Pomonal 

 

Wednesday 16th Sept 

BMX Warrnambool 

 

Thursday 17th Sept 

STUDENT FREE DAY 

 

Friday 18th Sept 

Last day of Term 3 

‘Footy day’ 
  

Transition days for 2016 Prep 

and Year 7 students are                            

November 20th, 27th and                   

December 8th. Further                            

information will be available 

soon. 

 

STUDENT FREE DAY 

Next Thursday 17th September will be 
a pupil free day. 

Teachers and staff will be at school on 
this day in preparation for Term 4. 

 Staff will be completing an audit in the 
art room and kitchen, preparing new                   

programs for next term and organising 
the library for the new LOTE program. 

 

FOOTY DAY 
Next Friday 18th September is 

the last day of Term 3.  

We will be having an out of       
uniform footy theme day. 

CLUSTER DAY TOMORROW 

Our students will be travelling to Maroona 
Primary School tomorrow for our September 

Cluster day. 

A reminder that this will be an out of                   
uniform day and we ask that students don’t 

bring any nuts or nut products due to a                
severe allergy at another school. 

The Cluster day tomorrow will include a                  
reptile show and tabloid sports. 



BMX NEXT WEEK!  

 Wednesday 16th Sept.   

 Warrnambool BMX Club 

  Friday 9th October  

 Bendigo BMX Club    
 

Our next BMX event will be taking place in Warrnambool next  Wednesday 

16th  September.  Permission forms were sent home this week, please return 

form as soon as possible. 

All competing students must have a parent or guardian present due to the 

nature of the sport. Competing in the BMX races is not compulsory. The 

school will be open for those students not wishing to attend the BMX.  

SCIENCE 
The senior students have been studying                                    

microorganisms during science.  

Students completed a research project of 
their choice and chose a variety of ways to 

present their learning, ranging from                 
PowerPoint presentations to dioramas. 



FATHER’S DAY STALL  
Last Friday, our student             

leadership team (April, Aiden 
T, Jaymason and Jonah) ran a  

Father’s Day stall for their    
fellow students.                                                                                                                              

This stall was a learning          
opportunity for our students, 

using maths and                                    
organisational skills to run their shop in the aim to make a small profit.  
The leadership team did an incredible job and with the support of our  

students, managed to make nice profit. This money will now be put                       
towards student identified needs for the school.  

Children practising their 

number facts with a game 

of ‘Around the world.’ 

Dylan working hard with 

Alesha during Grade 3                

transition. 



LOTE 
 

Chinese lessons   

today with Tanith. 



WOOLWORTHS EARN AND LEARN                                   

HAS FINISHED! 

Thank you to all of our school families, relatives and the Moyston 
Community for your support in collecting stickers for our school. 

All stickers need to be returned to school as soon as possible for 
counting and collating. 

Thank you. 

Anthony has been working hard in the ‘new’ Sports Shed.                        
The original shed at the school is in the process of getting an                      

internal transformation and will be storing all our sports                        
equipment. 



COMMUNITY DINNER                     
Many thanks to all of our helpers                    

last Friday for our September                        
Community Dinner.  

 

Everyone who attended enjoyed a                  
delicious Indian feast! 

 

Thank you to our head chefs and                 
organisers Cath and Jules. 

 

The school made a profit of approximately 
$460! 
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The school has some                

excess bikes that we 

would like to clear. If you 

are interested in any of 

these bikes, please see 

Anthony. 


